
Short Title: Training of School Nurses

Fiscal Note H.B. 269

Sponsor: Ray, P. 2013 General Session

Enactment of this bill likely will not materially impact the state budget.
State Government (UCA 36-12-13(2)(b))

State of Utah, Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst1/15/2013, 05:19 PM, Lead Analyst: Young, T./Attorney: RF

Should funding allow all nurses to comply with this bill, about 120 nurses could receive training, paid by 
local education agencies, at a total cost of $1,200.

Local Governments (UCA 36-12-13(2)(c))

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable expenditures by Utah residents or 
businesses.

Direct Expenditures by Utah Residents and Businesses (UCA 36-12-13(2)(d))

Not RequiredPerformance Note (JR 4-2-404):
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